
I am a private citizen, a mother, teacher, historian and writer, not 
apart of the birth professions. I chose to have my children in a public 
hospital but am very deeply concerned that the ability for families to 
choose to birth at home with the help of a midwife is currently under 
threat.This seems to me a basic human right and a basic right for women. 
Something has to be done to fix this situation, please! 
  
Lucy Chesser 

 


